

Colethorpe Lane, Barrow, Bury St Edmunds, Suffolk IP29 5AU

01284 810223 admin@barrow.suffolk.sch.uk www.barrowcevcprimaryschool.co.uk Headteacher: Mrs H Ashe BA (Hons)



11th January 2023

**Dear Parents and Carers** 

## Sedgwick Museum, Cambridge

This term our Year 1 history unit is focused on a significant human. We are focusing on the life and times of Mary Anning who pioneered fossil hunting along the English coastline. In order to develop the children's knowledge and understanding of her work as well as fossils, we are going to be visiting the Sedgwick Museum on *Wednesday the 8<sup>th</sup>of February 2023.* 

We are asking for a contribution of £10 per child to cover the costs for the trip and would request contributions are paid by Monday the 6<sup>th</sup> of February, via Parent Mail. Please be aware that if insufficient contributions are received it may not be possible for the trip to go ahead.

Children will need to come dressed in uniform and appropriately for a day spent walking around a museum; a waterproof coat (if necessary), comfortable flat shoes and have a disposable named water bottle. Anything additional children bring with them they will have to carry around for the duration of the visit.

School *will* provide each child with a school packed lunch, if you wish to provide your own please inform the office by Friday 3<sup>rd</sup> of February.

If you have any questions, please speak to a member of the Year 1 team.

Thank you

Yours faithfully

Mrs Rance and Mrs Smith Year 1



